
 

April 28, 2021 
 
Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:  
 
I am requesting funding for the National Offshore Wind Institute Project in fiscal year 2022.  

The entity to receive funding for this project is Bristol Community College, located at 777 Elsbree 
Street, Fall River, Massachusetts, 02720 

The funding would be used for programmatic needs including GWO certifications and related 
audits; Maersk Training facility design, equipment and curriculum, Train the Trainer; ITS Support 
and Equipment/Licenses; course and participant materials; and payroll. 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in these  
projects. 
 

Sincerely, 
 

 
 

William R. Keating 
Member of Congress 

 
  


